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BowlForward Expands Eligibility Requirements  

for Future Stars Award 
 
 
Las Vegas, NV: BowlForward is pleased to announce an expansion of eligibility 
requirements for the Future Stars Award, a program first announced in 2024 to encourage 
talented women to pursue a career in professional bowling. The award is now open to 
adults committed to regularly competing on the national 2025 PWBA Tour who have:  
 

1) Participated in fewer than eight (8) national tournaments since the relaunch, and;  
2) Participated in fewer than three (3) national tournaments during any single PWBA 

season.  
 
The new requirements continue to underscore BowlForward’s mission of encouraging 
greater participation in women's professional bowling, while also increasing the number of 
athletes who can potentially benefit from the Award, with a total of $2,500 divvied among 
the three winners.  
 
Full details on the Future Stars Award can be found at https://bowlforward.org/future-
stars-award. Applications are open until March 31, 2025.  
 
 
About BowlForward 
BowlForward was founded in 2024 with the goal of supporting, promoting, and uplifting the 
sport of bowling for athletes at every level. BowlForward is extremely proud to support and 
promote women’s bowling and seeks to ensure there will always a platform where women 
can compete at the highest level of the sport. 
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